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 Visitor Access 
Maintaining the miles of dry stone walls around our Local Nature Reserve is essential. Not 

only do they provide an important landscape feature and habitats for wildlife, it enables us 

to manage the conservation grazing cattle which have a vital role in managing habitats on 

Warton Crag. Wall gaps allow visitors to pass through these walls but not the cattle, the 

Friends volunteers were set the task to rebuild a gap that had collapsed. With some team 

work and patience the wall is now sturdy and safe for visitors to use. 

We guide our visitors around Warton Crag with the assistance of maps in key locations; these 

are linked to suggested routes around the Crag that allow people to take in the spectacular 

views and interesting features. Checking and repairing way marked routes helps in 

preventing our visitors from getting lost on the many paths that spread across the site.  
 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE – NEXT TASK SATURDAY 21ST MAY 


